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With Phase I now complete, it is a perfect time to thank the Design 
Committee, the Agricultural Advisory Committee, the Color Selection 
Committee, and the Kitchen Equipment Committee who have participated 
in the development of the comprehensive pre-K through12 building project. 
In addition, the District would again like to extend sincere gratitude to the 
James Weir Memorial Fund – Biglow District for their support and 
extremely generous gift of $500,000 that made the James Weir 
Agricultural Science and Technology Center possible.  
 

The School District has scheduled a ceremony on March 30
th
 at 2:00 p.m. 

that will include a ribbon cutting and the dedication of a bronze plaque to 
honor the generosity of the James Weir Memorial Fund – Biglow District.  
If you plan to attend the ceremony, please check in at the main office.  
 

Over Spring Break, Phase II made huge strides as framing and concrete 
work continue and the elementary wing and gymnasium are starting to 
take shape. Please see the pictures below. Over the next few weeks we 
expect continued progress.    
 

As always, if you have any questions or would be interested in a tour, 
please contact me at (541) 565-3500, (541) 333-2250 or 
wowens@sherman.k12.or.us.  Thank you for your support of the Sherman 
County School District. 
 

Sincerely,  

Wes Owens  
Superintendent 
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Sherman County School District 
“Builds” Opportunities for Student Success 

PLEASE JOIN THE 

SHERMAN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AS THEY HONOR AND THANK THE 

JAMES WEIR MEMORIAL FUND –  

BIGLOW DISTRICT 

WITH A DEDICATION CEREMONY FOR MAKING POSSIBLE THE  

 

JAMES WEIR AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY CENTER 
 

 

Please join us at the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony in honor of the 

JAMES WEIR MEMORIAL FUND – 
 BIGLOW DISTRICT  

for their generous donation of $500,000 that made the 
JAMES WEIR AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY CENTER possible. 

Date:   March 30, 2016 
Time: 2:00 p.m. 

Where: Sherman Jr./Sr. High School 
Address: 65912 High School Loop 

Moro, OR 97039 
 

We look forward to seeing you at this  
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